
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - SEPTEMBER 19, 2005 

ALL-WAY STOP CONTROL 
CASA VISTA DRIVE AND VIA CARMINE AVENUE 

Recommendation 

In response to requests from the Sonoma Heights Ratepayers’ Association and residents 
immediately adjacent to the intersection in question, Local and Regional Councillor Linda D. 
Jackson recommends that an all-way stop control be installed at the intersection of Casa Vista 
Drive and Via Carmine Avenue. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
Nil. 

Purpose 

To respond to the request addressed to the local and regional councillor. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Via Carmine Avenue is being used as an alternative route for motorists wishing to avoid the traffic 
calming measures on Napa Valley Avenue.  Via Carmine Avenue does not have any sidewalks - 
all pedestrian traffic occurs on the street.  Vehicles routinely speed along both stretches of road 
and the area residents perceive a need for speed and safety controls.  All-way stop controls will 
encourage increased moderation in vehicular speeds. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council. 

Conclusion 

It is appropriate for Council to respond to a reasonable request which has the support of all 
residents immediately adjacent to the intersection in question. 

Attachments 

1. Petition from adjacent residents. 

Report prepared by: 

Mirella Compagno 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
Linda D. Jackson 
Local and Regional Councillor 

 



  
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PETITION 
 
A petition has been submitted with respect to the following 
matter and a copy is on file in the office of the City Clerk: 
 
 Agenda Item No.: 13 
   
  
Item Name:  ALL WAY STOP CONTROL 
    CASA VISTA DRIVE AND VIA CARMINE AVENUE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Particulars of the Petition: 

 
Dated: July 24. 2005 
 
No. of Signatures:  40 
 
Submitted by:  Residents 

 
  
 
 
 
 

For a copy of the petition contact: 
 

City of Vaughan, Clerk’s Department, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, L6A 1T1 
Tel: (905) 832-8504 Fax: (905) 832-8535 

 


	NOTICE OF PETITION 

